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June 27, 2025

This morning, the Minister of Education placed the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board under
supervision, effective today.

Earlier this month, the Minister of Education appointed ministry staff as a financial investigator, who
recently submitted their final report to the Minister of Education recommending supervision. Under

supervision, the powers of trustees are vested in the Minister of Education who can then appoint a
supervisor.

A supervisor has been appointed, Mr. Rick Byers, and his mandate is to work with staff to develop and
implement a plan to return the Board to a balanced financial position.

More information will be provided as it becomes available.
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